
 

 

 

NABH/GEN/2023/3576                    May 12, 2023 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

Discontinuation of 10% discount on advance payment of three/ four-year annual accreditation 

fee w.e.f. 12.05.2023 

 

This is to notify to all the Applicants and accredited health care organisations, that the discount of 10% 
on advance payment of three / four years annual accreditation fee will not be applicable w.e.f. 
12.05.2023 in any of the accreditation program of NABH. 
 

Thanking you, 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
(Dr. Atul Mohan Kochhar) 
CEO-NABH 

 

 

 


